CHS Marching Band Collaborates with Fleetwood Mac Tribute Band

Rumours — A Fleetwood Mac Tribute closed our 2021-2022 Visiting Artists Series with a bang!
They not only offered a trip down memory lane with some great music from an iconic group, but
they gave CHS Marching Band students the opportunity of a lifetime.

On occasion, the original Fleetwood Mac would invite student marching bands to collaborate on a
song called "Tusk." Rumours re-created the same experience here in Cedarburg. Directed by
Rachael Stein, the CHS Marching Band (about 40 students strong!) marched into the CPAC in
uniform with their instruments and played along with Rumours. From the photos below, it's
obvious this was a night the marching band won’t soon forget.
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